

Sumaa Newsletter

Hi everyone! So we've made it to the last month of 2022.

How was the year for you? Did you do everything you wanted to? If you haven't, or you haven't been as successful as you hoped, you can always start again next year.

Many people take a break over the Christmas and New Year holiday, and some will spend this time with their family, maybe by going back to their hometown, or maybe your family will come and see you. In that case, perhaps you could take this opportunity to travel around Thailand. In fact, this is a good time to jump in a Tuk Tuk with your family and friends and take a trip around Bangkok because the traffic is pretty light over New Year and there aren't so many traffic jams. And because Tuk Tuk are one form of transport that doesn't have a fixed price, you could even haggle with the driver in Thai (though we can't guarantee that you'll get a bargain).

But whatever you do, we hope you have a great Christmas and New Year.





กลางวัน

CHECK OUT THIS MONTH'S EPISODE OF SAP-SÉT WHERE WE GO OVER SOME OF THE LANGUAGE AND STRUCTURES YOU NEED TO TALK ABOUT TRAVEL IN BANGKOK AND UPCOUNTRY.



MEANWHILE, IN THIS MONTH'S EPISODE OF SÀ·SŎM·SÀP, WE TALK ABOUT THE HISTORY OF THE IDIOM LÛU·THAAŊ/NĴOK·LÛU·NĴOK·THAAŊ AND GIVE SOME EXAMPLES OF HOW YOU CAN USE IT.



SÀ·SŎM·SÀP

If you're looking for a New Year present, you're in luck because we're now selling bookmarks that we designed ourselves and that display all 44 Thai consonants. These will make a great present, or if you prefer,

You can get these on preorder for 450 baht for a set of bookmarks or 650 baht for a poster, but please allow 7-14 days for production. If you're interested, get in touch with us at sumaa48@gmail.com











